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EFFECT:   Provides that the obligation of local governments to 
comply with specified requirements in the act is contingent on the 
provision of state funding to local governments for the specific 
purpose of complying with these requirements.  Provides that the 
obligation of local governments to comply with these specified 
requirements takes effect two years after the date the legislature 
appropriates state funding to provide to local governments for the 
purpose of complying with these requirements.  
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ADOPTED 03/02/2021

On page 25, beginning on line 27 of the second substitute, 
after "Sec. 10." strike all material through "36.70A.130" on line 36 
and insert "The obligation of local governments to comply with the 
requirements established in: (a) the amendments to RCW 36.70A.020, 
RCW 36.70A.060, RCW 36.70A.070, and RCW 90.74.020 set forth in this 
act; (b) the rules related to net ecological gain adopted pursuant 
to section 5 of this act; and (c) section 8 of this act, is 
contingent on the provision of state funding to local governments 
for the specific purpose of complying with these requirements.  The 
obligation of local governments to comply with the requirements 
established in: (a) the amendments to RCW 36.70A.020, RCW 36.70A.
060, RCW 36.70A.070, and RCW 90.74.020 set forth in this act; (b) 
the rules related to net ecological gain adopted pursuant to section 
5 of this act; and (c) section 8 of this act, takes effect two years 
after the date the legislature appropriates state funding to provide 
to local governments for the purpose of complying with these 
requirements"
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